
     

STUDENT AFFAIRS@CWE 

 

invites all students to attend our 

 

WELCOME BACK DAY 

Wednesday, September 28th, 2022 
from 

4:30pm to 6:00pm 
in 

The Student Lounge 

 

Come learn about some of the great  

resources CWE offers students.  

 

There will be a raffle. Raffle prizes will include CCNY and 

CWE memorabilia including: tee shirts, lanyards, and other 

items. 

 


